
   
  

 

 

 

 

 
Notice of Public Meeting Cancelation 

 
The regular May meeting of the Syringe Services Program Advisory 
Commission has been canceled for lack of quorum. There will be no 
Commission meeting this month. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for: 

 

Date: February 13th, 2024 
Time: 6:00 PM 
Location: Virtual/1400 Emeline Rm 206 & 207 (Hybrid) 

 
 
 

For more information, please contact 831-454-4623 or email 
hsaphadmin@santacruzcounty.us. 
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